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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.Co, Jan. 9, 1968 -- The Washington staff 

of Congressman Bob Dole today said a public hearing on 

the proposed discontinuance of the Santa Fe Chief (19 

and 20) and the Grand Canyon (23 and 24) trains has been 

tentatively scheduled. 

A staff spokesman said the Interstate Commerce Com-

mission notified Dole's office the hearing will be 

February 23 in Dodge City, if a meeting place is ob-

tained. 

\ ~arings 
shortly. 

in Kansas will also be announced 

Dole and other members of the Kansas Congressional 

delegation had previously requested hearings on the 

proposed train removal. 
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